
 

 
 
 
 
March 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
On behalf of the City of Pickering and its Members of Council, I am pleased to offer my greetings to 

the organizers, team members, coaches, and spectators of the 2018 Second Ontario Cup for 

Trampoline and Tumbling.  

 

The City of Pickering is proud to be the host municipality and I’m pleased to know that this year’s 
competition will attract the top 44 teams from across Canada. Trampoline and Tumbling is so exciting 

to watch, because it is a dynamic fusion of artistry and athletics. The competition will be a showcase 

for some of Canada’s top athletes and future Olympians. 
 

In its commitment to healthy and active living, the City of Pickering is recognized as a “True Sport” 
municipality, which advocates the belief that sport makes a powerful and positive contribution to the 

development of individuals and communities.  The Osborne Academy of Acrobatics Inc. is an 

excellent example of an organization that promotes the ideals of ethics, team building and good 

sportsmanship among players, coaches and supporters.  

The Osborne Academy of Acrobatics Inc. provides a fun and healthy team sport in our community, 

and I commend this organization for hosting this tournament, which helps strengthen our City’s 
reputation as a leading sports destination. 

 
Yours truly 

Dave Ryan 
Mayor, City of Pickering 

 

Office of the Mayor 
 


